
 

 

5th October 2024 

 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCMENT 

  

CANCELLED SAILINGS OF THE GALLEONS PASSAGE ON  
TUESDAY 8TH & WEDNESDAY 9TH OCTOBER, 2024 

 

The Management of the Trinidad and Tobago Inter-island Transportation 
Company Limited (TTIT) wishes to advise the travelling public that the 
sailings of the Galleons Passage will be cancelled on Tuesday 8th and 
Wednesday 9th October 2024. 
 
Passengers affected (57 passengers from Port of Spain & 36 passengers 

from Scarborough) by these cancelled sailings will be contacted and 

accommodated on any available sailings. 

 
The Management of TTIT regrets any inconvenience caused by these 
cancellations and thanks the public for their understanding and 
cooperation. 
 

CANCELLED SAILINGS OF THE GALLEONS PASSAGE 

DATES 
DEPART FROM  

TRINIDAD 

DEPART FROM  

TOBAGO 

Tuesday 8th October  2.00 PM  
CANCELLED 

NIL 

Wednesday 9th October  NIL 

 
6:30 AM 
CANCELLED 

 

 

 

 

 


